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Diary Dates

Mon 17th - Fri 21st February - Half Term
Thursday 6th March - World Book Day
Friday 14th March - Red Nose Day
Friday 21st March - Y6 Trip to Bristol Museum
Monday 24th March - Dance Umbrella
Friday 4th April - Last day of term
Monday 7th to Friday 18th April - Easter Holidays
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Message from Mr Randell
As we head into the half-term break, I wanted to take a moment to reflect on what’s
been a busy but brilliant term. The children have thrown themselves into every
opportunity with enthusiasm and resilience, and we couldn’t be prouder of them!
One of the highlights this term was the way in which our children engaged in our
Children’s Mental Health Week activties. It was lovely to see the children thinking
about how they can take care of their well-being and support each other. Their
thoughtful ideas and kindness really shone through.
We’ve also had lots of fun taking part in sports events through our School Sports
Partnership, including gymnastics, bowling, and multisports. It’s been great to see
so many children trying new activities, working as a team, and building confidence
along the way.
I’d like to say a big thank you for your patience and understanding when we had to
close unexpectedly due to the power cut earlier this week. These things are never
easy to plan for, but your support made all the difference. I’d also like to give a
shout-out to the children for being so adaptable while Nightingale Classroom was
undergoing essential maintenance. Using the hall as a temporary classroom wasn’t
ideal, but they took it all in their stride!
As we look ahead to the second half of the term, we’re hoping for sunnier days and
more exciting learning adventures. In the meantime, I hope you all have a restful
and enjoyable half-term break.



All Aboard the Toilet Train!
A recent survey by the children’s bladder and bowel charity, ERIC found that 1 in 4
children will be in nappies when they start school this September. In response to
this, they have launched the All Aboard the Toilet Train campaign with information
to support families with toilet training and school readiness in general. You can find
out more and get involved here  .
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Parent Governor Vacancy
We currently have a vacancy for a Parent Governor on the joint Local Governing
Body for Hemington and Leigh on Mendip Primary. School governors are volunteers
who work together with the Headteacher to deliver the best education for the pupils
at their school. They also work together with the Midsomer Norton Schools’
Partnership as part of the Trust’s governing structure.
The local governing board meets every half term. Meetings last around an hour and
a half. Our current governors work full time and manage to fit in their role around
their other commitments. Their motivation is invariably to make a positive
contribution to education. If you would be interested in this role please speak to
Christine Iles in the office or Sophie Flook, a parent who is also an existing governor. 

Healthy Eating
Please ensure that your child’s snack is healthy  - no chocolate bars, please!
Whilst at lunchtime, we recognise parents may include the occasional bag of crisps
or biscuit in a packed lunch as a treat, please do not include chocolate bars. 

https://eric.org.uk/all-aboard-the-toilet-train-get-ready-for-school/
https://eric.org.uk/all-aboard-the-toilet-train-get-ready-for-school/
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It has been wonderful to see children enjoying so many sporting activities this
term and enjoying the fabulous, uplifting dance in preparation for the Dance
Umbrella event next month


